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ADDITIONAL VINS AFFECTED BY RECALL ACTION 579

Notice Information

Ref 15463
Posted Date:

Posted To: General Manager / Business Owner, Technician, Service Leader /
Advisor, Accounts / Admin

Subject: Service/Technical

TOL NOTICE (US&CA) – July 30, 2020                         

         TOL Ref. # 15463-SVC

ADDITIONAL VINS AFFECTED BY RECALL ACTION 579

 

This notice is a follow-up on the initial attached campaign announcement notice. Triumph has

increased the VIN range of a�ected motorcycles for this campaign.

 

Issue 4 of Safety Recall Action Notice (SRAN) 579 has been saved in the TriumphOnline Service

Bulletin library. Issue 4 is currently in English only.

 

Issue 4 includes an extended VIN range relating to Speed Triple S and Speed Triple RS

models. The new VIN range for these Speed Triple models is From VIN 800262 to VIN AC5827.

 

Translated copies of Issue 4 will be posted to the Service Bulletin library in approximately ten

working days’ time and will replace the current Issue 3 documents.

 

Triumph will be writing to the additionally a�ected customers in the next few days for any

retailed VINs.

 

U.S. LAW PROHIBITS THE DELIVERY OF A RECALLED MOTORCYCLE UNDER A SALE OR LEASE

UNTIL THE REMEDY HAS BEEN PERFORMED.

 

Finally, please note that if you wish to order replacement brake pads for normal service use,

then please do so. Normal stock orders will be accepted and processed by Triumph.

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact Triumph Customer Support at (888) 284-

6288.

 


